Walden Woods 

  Village Council Meeting                              
May 18, 2009

Present:  Warren Johnson, Gail Twarkins
Call to Order
Chairman Warren Johnson called the meeting to order at 7 pm.

Approval of Minutes
The minutes from the April 20, 2009 meeting were approved as circulated.
Financial Report
On budget.
Old Business

Driveway Resurfacing-An inspection of the driveways has been completed (see attached). The Board approved an appropriation of $5000.00 to repave the driveways at 147-157 Pierce Boulevard and 334 Mercer Lane and to repair/patch the driveways at 31 and 34 Knollwood North.
Mailboxes-Those on the green appear to be in need of new posts. Will request an estimate for the work to be done for next year’s budget. Damage to the mailbox at 1 On the Green appears to have been repaired.
New Business
Tag Sale Policy-The Village Council Board will recommend to the Conservancy Board that we continue an annual community tag sale and individual sales only when a homeowner is moving.  Such a sale would have to be approved by the Conservancy Board. All councils would adhere to the same policy.
Resignation of Joseph Palladino-The Board accepted Joe’s resignation.  On behalf of the Walden Woods community, especially the Village, we say “Thank You” for all his efforts.  He will be missed. The Board designated June 15, 2009 at 7pm to elect a replacement. Bob Ellis will 
e-mail the Village homeowners to request volunteers for the position.
Homeowners’ Forum

Bob Ellis from Morning Glory Circle reported that the street sign needs to be repaired.  The Property Manager will be notified.

Next Meeting

The next meeting of the Village Council will be held on Monday, June 15, 2009, immediately following the special election at 7pm.
Adjournment
The meeting was adjourned at 8:15 pm.

Respectfully submitted,

Gail Twarkins, Acting Clerk
Approved

Warren Johnson, Chairman
